

King Street Public School

KING STREET SINGLETON 2330 PHONE: (02) 6572 2281 kingstreet-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Rescheduled Taronga Zoo Excursion

Dear Parents,

(Parent's Signature)

The rescheduled date for the Taronga Zoo excursion in Sydney is Thursday 20th May. Travel will be by bus. Children will need to be at school by 7.00am as we will board buses at 7.15am. We will return by approximately 5:15 pm.

All attending students will require a signed permission note with the new date on it.

Cost will be **\$25 per child**. Payments already made for Thursday 6th May will transfer to this new date of **Thursday 20th May**. If your child is new to the school or has not paid previously could you please pay \$25 as stated below for your child to attend.

Please return the below note and payment by Thursday 13th May. Preferred method of payment is an online payment via our school website: https://kingstreet-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/.

via our school website: https://kingstreet-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/.
An Itinerary is attached to this note.
Looking forward to your response, and your company,
Mrs Stretton, Mrs Smith, Miss Gould, Miss Holden, Miss Shortt, Miss Bashford
×
Dear Teachers,
My child will / will not be attending the excursion to
Taronga Zoo on <mark>Thursday 20th May 2021</mark> .
I have made an online payment of \$25 Date Receipt Number
I have enclosed a cash payment of \$25.00 for the excursion
Phone Number

(Date